
Willow Bank Dance-a-thon! 

In support of this year’s Sports Relief, Willow Bank Infant School is 

going to hold a sponsored dance-a-thon on Wednesday 21st March.  

Each year group will be challenged to dance non-stop for twenty 

minutes lead by Alice Hudson.  

Please could you send your child in on Wednesday 21st March wearing 

sportswear, or even dressed as their favourite sporting hero!  

Attached is a sponsorship form which can be completed and sent 

back to school before the end of term (Thursday 29th March). 

Many thanks, 

Miss Moore 


